
High School Board Report May 17, 2021

1. We had a great prom!  Students and the community really enjoyed getting to see all of our
kids dress up.  It was nice to see the students having fun.  Thanks to the Junior homeroom
teachers for helping to organize the evening.  In addition, the kids enjoyed the after prom
activities put on by NHS led by Mrs. Bercik.

2. Senior Awards night will be on Tuesday at 6:30 in the new gym.  We will also be holding
the senior banquet for students before awards night! We have a lot of students receiving
scholarships for next year.  It is great to see all of our students ready for that next step
wherever that may be heading!

3. Our Iowa Big students will be conducting Adulting 101 class in the morning of May 19th
before commencement practice.  Students will get an opportunity to learn some real life
skills they will need to be able to do in the future such as a loan, buying a car, investing
money, and other skills.

4. Commencement is around the corner! We will have a special entrance when student and
parents enter the building on Sunday.  We look forward to inviting the community to
celebrate our seniors as we will not limit attendance, but require the audience to wear
masks for safety.

5. IBN students have been working with NICC on helping to purchase furniture for the IBN
space to promote collaboration with the community. We will look at having more
opportunities for students to be able to take Comp classes in that space possibly the
second semester of next year.

6. We have been working at creating more work based learning opportunities for our
students.  This will be a big focus for years to come to get our students more
opportunities for post secondary success.

7. We have now begun summer sports practices for softball and baseball.  The teams have
been working hard on the fields to get them ready for the season.  We have already begun
to have some scrimmages.


